The Heart Of The 1990 Jacksonian









Melissa — Editor Monica — Co-Editor

Serving as editor of the 1990 <u>Jacksonian</u> has really been a challenging experience. Without the assistance of a dedicated staff and guidance of Miss Paula and Mrs. Joette, our <u>Jacksonian</u> would not have been able to overcome the terrible consequences of Hurricane Hugo nor the tragic fire of my home. I sincerely appreciate the entire staff's patience, durability, and hard work throughout the year. As I present to you a true "Confederate Classic," I hope that each of you enjoy the memories that this <u>Jacksonian</u> has to offer. Once again, a special thanks to everyone who helped make the 1990 yearbook the best that it could be!!

Melissa Moore
— Editor —